
This week has been all about the Year 6s. Firstly, they absolutely smashed their SATS with
results exceeding targets. They all put in so much hard work in preparation for these (Mr Rideout
included!) and just goes to show that hard work and dedication really does pay off. We know
that they will all be delighted with their scores and this sets them up really well for their
secondary schools in September.

On Wednesday and Thursday, the Year 6 performed their production of Aladdin. Again, the Year
6s were absolutely wonderful, a really enjoyable evening. A massive thank you to Anna Shaw
for producing and directing the show, Mrs Willcox who yet again put her artistic skills to good
use to make all the scenery and props and to Miss Hodgkinson and the choir for supporting.

Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull



Year 6 Raffle
The winners have been drawn. Congratulations to Bear, Mrs Godwin, Tilly and Lainie.
You can collect your hampers from the school office.

School Reports
These have now been emailed out. Please let the school office know if for some reason
you have not received it. If you would like to discuss any aspect of the report with your
child’s teacher, please make an appointment to see them.

Reading books
These will be collected over the coming week. Please keep reading over the summer
holidays. We strongly encourage you to take part in the Summer Reading Challenge
which all libraries in the area are taking part in, including the library van which will next be
in Clutton on Tuesday 23rd July at 2.45pm in the Railway Inn car park and fortnightly
after that. Medals and certificates for all those that complete the challenge will be
handed out in assembly in September.

Lost Property
We have an abundance of unclaimed school uniform. This will be put out on the
playground next week for anyone to take. Anything left at the end of the week will be
recycled.

SEND News will be sent as a separate document this week. The topic is Attention Deficit
Hyperactivity Disorder (ADHD)





Year 3 trip to Park Row Synagogue

On Tuesday morning it was an absolute pleasure to accompany Rowan Class to Park Row
Synagogue in Bristol. We were given a warm welcome from our guide Janet who
commented about how beautifully behaved the children were . The children were a
credit to the school and listened beautifully as they learned about Jewish, worship,
beliefs and festivals before taking a tour of the beautiful Synagogue. They all stood on
the Bimah (the raised platform from which the services are led by the Rabbi) and had a
close look at the beautiful Torah scroll. Despite the fact that they couldn’t read the
Hebrew language they admired the scroll and listened to our guide, Janet sing a verse
from the Torah. They also had the opportunity to see the other very special Torah scrolls
which are kept in the ark. The children answered a lot of questions and hopefully the
experience has given them a deeper understanding of what it is like to be Jewish in
Bristol.



House Cup
Congratulations to Emerald who are the winners of the House
Cup this term.
They will have a non- uniform day next Tuesday as their reward.

Head Teacher Award

Congratulations to Eric, Freddie, Charlie, Jessica, Finley and
Millie for receiving the Head Teachers Award this week.

Doodle Maths

Well done to everyone who completed their Doodle
Maths and Doodle Tables this week.
The children with the most stars in their class this
week are:

Doodle Maths - Joshua, Molly, Rory, Olive, Nina, Esme
and Florence.
Doodle Tables - Florence, Siena, Alfie andFreddie.

Other Awards

Damon and Elsie had gymnastics medals, Toby brought in his
swimming certificate and football medal. Teddy showed his football
medal, Elsie had a netball award and Mimi a dance certificate.



Please note that there will be no Head Teachers Award, Doodle Maths certificates or
showing awards from outside school next week as we will be having our Celebrating
Clutton and Year 6 Leavers Assemblies.

Notices

● Absence - if your child is unwell and cannot attend school, please leave a message with the
details of the illness, so we do not need to contact you to clarify. We need this information to
update registers and for attendance meetings with the EWO.

● Absence from school during term time request - If you are planning for your child to be absent
from school during term time you will need to complete an absence request form no less than 3
weeks before the planned absence. You will then get a reply to say if your absence has been
authorised or not. The forms and the absence policy is available to download on the school
website, or you can pick up a copy from the school office. Thank you.

● Jewellery - small stud earrings only please.
● Long hair - should be tied back at all times.
● Menu- please click the link here to view the new school meals menu from September.
● School Day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates close at 8.50am each morning.
● School Pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different

from normal.
● School Shoes - If your child is unable to tie the
● ir own shoe laces, please can we ask that they wear velcro strap shoes or trainers to school that

they can fasten themselves.
● Please do not allow your child to climb on the school wall, fence or gates. Thank you.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SCylsye8cwOhSROk7A1pii7ruEwAPlRQ/view?usp=sharing

